
THE WILDCAT FUND

February 10, 2022

Our Lady of Good Counsel Catholic School

DAY OF GIVING

No one has helped us all                in our endeavors at

OLGC more than Our Principal, Mrs. Adrianne Jewett.  

oarS
Therefore, 

The Wildcat Fund is proud

dedicate this year's 

Day of Giving to 






and recognizes her 18 years of

commitment and service by

naming the Academic Support

Center in her honor. 

Mrs. Jewett


